
 
 

COVID-19 Advisory 46:  
COVID-19 VACCINATION SURVEY FOR SUNWAY STUDENTS 

 
Dear Students,  
 
1. As the Government accelerates COVID-19 vaccination efforts to address the rising infection rates, 

we at the Sunway Education Group are working to ensure that our students, both local and 
international, receive their COVID-19 vaccination appointments. As such, kindly ensure that you 
fill in your details using the following form (or QR Code), especially if you have not received an 
appointment: https://bit.ly/2V6OPvx 

 
2. Please complete this survey as soon as possible to enable us to raise your COVID-19 vaccination 

status as necessary with the authorities and to ensure that our community is protected. If you have 
not registered to receive the vaccine, we urge that you do so expediently via the MySejahtera app 
or at the official government website. We will not be able to help expedite your vaccination if you 
have not registered in the National COVID-19 Immunisation Programme. It is the only way to keep 
us and our loved ones safe and protected from serious potential harm from COVID-19.  

 
3. If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact Ms Juliana Yeo Ju Suet from 

Student LIFE at studentsupport@sunway.edu.my or +603-7491 8622 (Ext: 3021). 
 
Professor Elizabeth Lee   
Chief Executive Officer  
Sunway Education Group   
22 July 2021 
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